NOTES FROM YOUR BOARD
PRESIDENT, PAT MURRAY

Pool season is rapidly approaching us in May.
Please be sure to pick up a new key and sign
the pool agreement at one of the scheduled
times. This year is the second year on our
new pool liner and we will again padlock the
pool after hours to try and minimize any
vandalism. The pool is our neighborhood pool
and we need all residents to take care of it as
if it were in your own back yard. Those of you
who own boats and campers please store
them and minimize the time they are parked
in your driveway. We are looking for more
volunteers to join the board. Please consider
any of the open positions and come to one of
our monthly board meetings this year. Have a
great summer!

Pool Opens May 22"

Summer is just around the corner and with that
comes the opening of the neighborhood pool!
Included with this newsletter are the pool rules
and agreement to be signed by all residents.
IMPORTANT: New pool keys will be issued for all
homeowners who have paid their association
dues. You must bring your signed pool agreement
with you to receive your key.

Keys will be available at the Pool:

Saturday, May 1°* — 10 am to Noon and

Wednesday, May 5" - 5 pm — 7 pm.
If you can not pick up a key during one of those
times email heatherstonehomesassoc@hotmail.com
and we will get back to you with arrangements.

Become a Fan on

Facebook!

Join us on Facebook! Heatherstone
Homes’ Association of Olathe, KS is
growing and we want you! Stay in
touch with neighborhood events!

the July Newsletter.

Easter Egg Hunt

More than 50 kids braved the chilly temperatures for
this year’s Easter Egg Hunt! Here Carter Struckle shows
off his basket chalk full of eggs and his rosy cheeks from
the cold! Andrew, Jonathan and Christian Cox strike a
pose with the Easter Bunny who was on hand to give
hugs and smiles to the kids! A big THANK YOU to Juli Cox
for organizing another fun event! Interested in Mom’s
Council activities? See the Committee Opening in this
newsletter! The next Mom’s Council activity will be the
Pool Party this summer, watch for more information in

Congratulations te cur
Heatherstone Graduates!
Olaife Graduation is May 16™



WANTED: MOM

We are looking for a person to
help out with the Mom’s Council
and take over the Committee next
year! Signing up early gives you
the opportunity to learn the ropes
from Juli now so you can run the
events next year stress-free! For
more information or interested
parties please contact Juli Cox at
913/393-3217.

Heatherstone Playgroup

Meets Friday mornings from 9:30-11:30.
Children ages birth to kindergarten. April
& May meet at Heatherstone Park,
located behind the school. June & July
meet at the Heatherstone pool.
Questions please contact Nicki Fry at
913/839-1221 or nickifry@aol.com.

Do you have a neighborhood group
you’d like to promote? Email Mary at
heatherstonehomesassoc@hotmail.com
to have it included in the next
newsletter! Existing groups looking for
new members or starting a group of your
own let vyour neighbors know!
Playgroups, Bible Studies, Bunko, Book
Clubs and more!

Deanna Rose Farmstead is Open for the
season! Hours are 9 am — 5 pm daily.
New this year there will be a $2 per
person admission charged Fri — Sun only.
Friends of the Farmstead season passes
are available for $50 per family.

This year’'s neighborhood Garage Sale will be
Thursday, April 29th through Saturday, May 1°.
An advertisement will be placed in the Kansas
City Star and banners will be hung at the main
entrance to the neighborhood. For anyone
wanting to donate remaining items after the
sale, a truck from Ozanam will be driving
through the neighborhood to pick up items left
on your driveway on Monday, May 3rd. They
will leave you a receipt. Ozanam responds to
the behavioral, emotional, social and spiritual
needs of children and families. They have
helped more than 6,000 kids get their lives back
on track since 1948. If you have large items for
pick-up or have questions about what they will
or will not take you may contact Tanya Murray
at 913/780-5385.

Paint Chip Wheel MIA

Spring brings about many Architecture
requests and one of our paint chip wheels is
missing in action. If you have the Sherwin
Williams Paint Chip Wheel please return to
Paul Beiker at your earliest convenience.

SOS — URGENT NEED - SOS

We need someone to step into our Pool

Committee Position. This is a critical position in our
neighborhood as we all enjoy the luxury of having
such a nice community pool. Interested individuals
please contact Pat Murray at 913/780-5385.

< <



New Management Company Welcome to the Neighborhood!

for Homeowner’s Association Please give a warm Heatherstone welcome to our

. L. newest residents:
Homes Associations of Kansas City is

the new management company for our Hien Pham — 11923 Rene

neighborhood. Visit www.ha-kc.org and Edward Mahoney — 11933 S. Cottonwood Drive

you can find Hegtherstone under the Adam & Whitney Trusty — 12009 S. Hallet
Kansas Associations. Currently the

Board is listed and soon the bylaws,
minutes and newsletters will be
available online. Heatherstone events
will be listed on the calendar with other
association events they manage. This
management company replaces Curry
who formerly managed for us. Please
feel free to contact our Board and
Committee members  with  any
neighborhood issues you have.
Management company contacts are
listed online.

Visit www.ha-kc.org today!

® O Help us GO GREEN!

Would you like to receive your newsletter via
email? Just opt in by emailing your name and
email address(es) to Mary Beiker at
heatherstonehomesassoc@hotmail.com
Newsletters will be sent quarterly with the next
mailing scheduled for July!

Please Join Us!

Board Meetings are held
the 4t Tuesday of each
month at 7:30 pm in the
Club Room at Hy-Vee
off 119tk & Ridgeview

HylVee

EMPLOYEE OWHNED

Heatherstone E-mail: heatherstonehomesassoc@hotmail.com

Heatherstone Homes’ Association

Board of Directors: Committees:

Pat Murray - President 913/780-5385 Architectural - Paul Beiker 913/485-5220
Dave Blomquist — Vice President 913/782-8014 Pool - OPEN

Ed McCoy — Treasurer 913/712-8936 Mom’s Council — Juli Cox 913/393-3217

Kris Allan — Secretary 913/397-0653 Newsletter — Mary Beiker 913/461-3367
Lori Seidl — Maintenance 913/397-6616 Welcome Committee — Melissa Tinklepaugh

913/972-3395



A Rodrock Community

Homes Associations of Kansas City
4200 Somerset Drive, Suite 216
Prairie Village, KS 66208
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n Heatherstone Homes® “ Want your newsletter via email?

Association of Olathe, KS ' Send your request to Mary Beiker @
Become a Fan on heatherstonehomesassoc@hotmail.com
Facebook! A | .




